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June 25th, 2021 
 
Sent by email to registrar@oeb.ca 
cc: Rachele.Levin@oeb.ca  
 
Ms. Christine E. Long, Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
27th Floor -2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 
Re: EB-2021-0180 OEB Innovation Sandbox Renewal Consultation Initiation and Notice of Cost Awards Process 
 
 
As per the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) letter dated June 23, 2021, Peak Power Inc. (Peak) submits this letter of 
interest to participate in the OEB Innovation Sandbox Renewal Consultation.  
 
Peak would like to participate in the consultation, with a desired preference for the one-on-one/small group 
meetings intended to be held in the months of July and August. Peak does not intend to request cost eligibility.  
 
On behalf of Peak, Imran Noorani will be interested in participating. We thank you for the consideration and 
applaud the OEB for initiating this consultation.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
 
 
Imran Noorani, CSO and Late-Founder 
Peak Power Inc.  
Tel: (416) 666-6953 
Email: imran@peakpowerenergy.com  
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